Bullies should be suspended for a week
Bullying is an action where you are destroying someones’s life and creating fear, depression and chaos to victim’s life. Should the bullies be suspended from school for a week?
On the one hand, they should be suspended because they are not doing the right thing and their bullying can have bad consequences. One of them is mental health.  The victim’s mental health is going to be worse and it will make them feel less confident. The confidence is really important for children’s future because they need to be confident and sure in the things they are doing. The bullies have to be suspended because they have to know what it feels when you do not feel confident. The time away will give them a reason why not to repeat that again and how they can solve a problem in some other way and maybe they will start to feel empathy.
On the other hand, bullies should be punished in other ways. Instead of suspension, they can be in the other class with other bullies and all together they can learn important things and what they can and can’t do. If they are suspended, they can start to feel depressed and it will not have a positive effect. In that way they will get angrier and will not solve a problem. Just because of that they should be punished by going to a special class, talking with people that they are feeling comfortable with and being supervised for a while.
My opinion is that they should be suspended because nobody has a right to bully someone else and everybody need to say what they feel and if they have a problem. It will be better for the victims because they will not fear so much, they will feel safer and they will have time to talk with people who can help them too.
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